Nagaland Board of School Education
Kohima

NOTIFICATION NO. 1/2024
Dated Kohima, the 6 J anuary, 2024

No.NBE-8/Ad-Misc(12)/2023-24:: In continuation of this office Notification
No.11/2023, dated 2™ February 2023, it is hereby notified for information to Heads of
Higher Secondary Schools and Colleges registered under NBSE to create awareness
about the importance of Common University Entrance Test (CUET) for admissions to
Undergraduate Courses of the Central Universities. CUET provides a single window
opportunity to students seeking admission in any of the Central Universities (CUs) or
other participating organizations (including State Universities, Deemed and Private
Universities) across the Country especially those from rural and other remote areas and
help establish better connections with the Universities. The examination enables the
candidates to cover a wide outreach and be part of the admissions process to various
Central Universities and other participating Universities.

As per the notification of National Testing Agency, the next CUET-UG has
been planned to be conducted between 15™ May to 31° May, 2024 for the academic
session 2024-25.

In this regard, all concerned Heads are hereby requested once again to
create awareness in the school by conducting mock test and hands-on training to help the
students in Computer Based Test (CBT) mode.

(Asano Sekhose)
Chairman
No.NBE-8/Ad-Misc(12)/2023-24/06 Dated Kohima, the 6™ J anuary, 2024
A. Copy for information and necessary action:
1. The Principals of Higher Secondary Schools/Colleges under NBSE.

B. Copy for information:
1. The Commissioner & Secretary to the Government of Nagaland,
School Education & SCERT, Nagaland, Kohima.
The Principal Director, School Education, Nagaland, Kohima.
The Director, Higher Education, Nagaland, Kohima.
The Director, Technical Education, Nagaland, Kohima.
The Director, IPR, Kohima with a request to disseminate the content of this

notification to the media.
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Chairman
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